Recently we had another very successful breast cushion assembly afternoon.  Club members and volunteers gave their time on a Sunday afternoon to assemble enough cushions to supply Wesley and Mater hospital breast cushion units for the next 2 months.

Thank you to our volunteers and club members who gave their time throughout process.  Our cutting, sewing and stuffing volunteers all contribute along the production chain to make this service project a success.  
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